
Roth and Edwards Named as new
Directors

Joshua L. Edwards and Jim A.
Roth

Tom  Wolfe,  managing  director  at  Oklahoma  City  law  firm,
Phillips Murrah, announces that attorneys Joshua L. Edwards
and Jim A. Roth have been elected by the firm’s shareholders
as new directors. Edwards and Roth’s appointments were made
effective  January  1,  2014,  bringing  the  total  number  of
directors in the firm to 29.

Mr. Edwards is a corporate attorney who represents clients in
a broad range of commercial transactions, including private
securities offerings and venture capital financings, mergers
and  acquisitions,  real  estate  transactions,  and  commercial
finance, with an emphasis in the healthcare and life sciences
industries.  His  practice  includes  regularly  advising
healthcare leaders in an array of transactional and regulatory
matters. Mr. Edwards assists clients in developing strategies
for successfully closing business deals as well as maintaining
compliance  in  an  increasingly-complex  and  ever-changing
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regulatory environment.

Mr. Roth is a former Oklahoma Corporation Commissioner and
Chair of the firm’s Clean Energy Practice Group. He represents
a number of clients in their natural gas ventures as well as
assisting  them  in  the  development  of  Oklahoma-based  wind-
energy farms and other new clean energy initiatives. Roth
said, “I’m proud to be on the Phillips Murrah team because
this  firm  is  the  best  strategic  partner  to  help  clients
achieve their success.” Mr. Roth is at the forefront of new
clean-energy technologies and is an advocate for expanding
these burgeoning industries in Oklahoma. As a frequent writer
on the policy decisions at both the state and federal levels
affecting new types of clean energy, he ensures clients are
aware  of  future  implications  of  their  clean  energy
aspirations.


